
COUNCIL MEETING DATE CHANGE

Please be advised that the ordinary Meeting of Council 
scheduled for Wednesday, 21 August 2024 will now be held 

on Monday 26th August 2024.
The meeting will be held in the Shire of Williams Council 

Chambers, commencing at 3:30pm.

Peter Stubbs
Chief Executive Officer.


